



St. Vivian Open House and Catholic Schools Week

Thank you for an amazing Catholic Schools Week and Open House! We want to recognize the PTA for organizing and running the Open House and for providing treats and an animal show for the kids! We also want to thank Mrs. Banta and all her volunteers for providing a delicious Chinese lunch for our faculty and staff to celebrate Catholic Schools Week and the Chinese New Year!

I also want to thank the faculty and staff for continuing the activities of the week in my absence! I hope that the kids enjoyed themselves and I am looking forward to planning an even bigger Catholic Schools Week next year – without Covid!

Next PTA Meeting: February 9, 7:00, Ursuline Hall













Mercy McAuley Honors

Congratulations to the following graduates of St. Vivian, who were named to the Honor Roll at Mercy McAuley High School during the first semester of the 2022-23 school year! Students named to the Principal's List earned a 3.9 or higher, with no grade below A. Students achieving First Honors earned a 3.7-3.89 with no grade below B-. Students achieving Second Honors earned a 3.0-3.69, with no grade below C. Students named to all of these Honor Rolls also have passed all of their exams.

GRADE	Full Name	ENTRY FROM	Honor Roll
11	Lilly Finamore	St Vivian	Principal's List
11	Amirrah Nelson	St Vivian	Second Honors
11	Jocelyn Smith	St Vivian	Principal's List
11	Gauri Thoduvayilnelliot	St Vivian	First Honors
12	Mar'kia Williams	St Vivian	First Honors



Medication of ANY Kind - Prescription or Over-the- Counter -

Policy

As a reminder, do not send any medication – even over the counter medication – with students to school. We know that students get ill, but <u>students can't have medication at school without a doctor's note</u> and the medication must be in original packaging. ALL medication must go through the nurse or office at all times. Students can't carry around medication as it creates the potential for another student to get a hold of it.

While one child may not have any negative effects taking a medication, someone else might. We have to be very careful to keep all medication away from students who do not have a prescription for it. Please keep all allergy, cough, aspirin, etc. medication at home and only dispense it at home. If your child uses an inhaler for respiratory illness, he/she must have a doctor's note to have it at school and it must be kept at the office. If another child finds medication and tries it, he/she can become very ill. Our policy is designed to keep all students safe. Thank you for your understanding!



Spring Registrations are now open for the following sports:

SBAA Sabrecat Co-Ed Track K-8

SBAA Boys Volleyball 3-8

SBAA Boys Baseball K-8

SBAA Girls Fastpitch Softball 1-8

Register today at www.stbartsathletics.org OR click the links above!

(url has been updated to direct to the correct site...please refresh your browser and/or release the cookies from your history)

VOLUNTEERS ARE ALSO NEEDED FOR EACH SPORT! If you think you may want to volunteer to coach or assist, please sign up here:

Track and Field Coach, Boys Volleyball Coach, Baseball Coach, Softball Coach

If you have any questions or need additional information, please email Jeannine at registrations@stbartsathletics.org



Parent-Teacher Conferences

The second day for parent-teacher conferences is Thursday, February 16. THIS IS BY TEACHER REQUEST ONLY. Teachers will request parents/guardians of students struggling in school to be available that afternoon for an appointment between 3:00 and 7:00 to discuss student progress. This can be scheduled in person or by phone depending on parent/guardian availability.



We will continue to host Sabre Spirit Wear Fridays the first Friday of each month and Out of Uniform for Charity Fridays the third Friday of each month. Students may be out of uniform as long as they wear their spirit wear t-shirt provided by PTA or other St. Vivian attire items like St. Vivian sweatpants on Sabre Spirit Wear Fridays. These upcoming Fridays are Sabre Spirit Wear Fridays:

March 3, May 5 (In April, we will be on spring break the first Friday.)

These upcoming Fridays will be Out of Uniform for Charity:

(Special Charity Day to coincide with an activity) February 24, March 17, April 21, and May 19

Students may bring in \$1 to be out of uniform on Charity Fridays.

*We will notify students of any changes that may occur due to special circumstances.



Gold Star Dine to Donate Sabre Night!

Join us for an evening of great food! Gold Star Chili will be hosting a Dine to Donate event for St. Vivian on **2/20/23 from 4-9 P.M.** St. Vivian will get 20% of all sales! These events help us to purchase things for the students such as recess balls and school supplies.

Gold Star - Finneytown 6531 Winton Road Cincinnati, OH 45224



Presidents' Day Break

Please note that there will be no school on Friday, February 17 or Monday, February 20 in observance of Presidents' Day. The campus will be closed Friday and Monday.



Re-Enrollment for 2023-2024

It's time to begin re-enrollment for current families for next school year. Current families will have the opportunity to apply for a guaranteed spot until February 24 – the last day of Trimester 2. After February 24, enrollment will open to the parish and public and spots will be first come, first served.

Registration packets will be sent home to families during Catholic Schools Week. If you prefer to register online, you may do so on our website at www.myst.vivian.org during Catholic Schools Week. Please note that your child(ren) will not be considered registered until all items are complete – paperwork and registration fee paid. We will limit our homeroom class sizes to 24 students. We will open up second homerooms in grades if a grade reaches 24 students with 10 or more on a wait list.

AUDITIONS

FOR BART'S BARDS' PRODUCTION OF



MUSIC BY
RICHARD ROGERS
LYRICS BY
OSCAR HAMMERSTEIN II
BOOK BY
HOWARD LINDSAY AND RUSSEL
CROUSE
SUGGESTED BY
"THE TRAPP FAMILY SINGERS"
BY MARIA AUGUSTA TRAPP

FEBRUARY 4 NOON – 4PM FEBRUARY 7 7PM - 9PM

SIGN-UPS AND AUDITION REQUIREMENTS AT

www.BartsBards.org/current-productions

Calling ages 6 and up

Show Dates June 8-11



9375 Winton Rd. 45231 | BartsBards@gmail.com | 513.401.5737

THE SOUND OF MUSIC is presented by arrangement with Concord Theatricals on behalf of The Rodgers & Hammerstein Organization. www.concordtheatricals.com.

Be a Girl Scout!



Best friends are magic. With them by your side, everything feels just a little more possible! You and your grown-up are invited to learn how we make new friends in this Girl Scout activity. See what Girl Scouts is all about, and open your world to a lifetime of friendship and fun.

Date: Thursday, Feb. 23, 203 6:30 p.m.

Finneytown Elementary Cafeteria

Back-up date in case of winter weather: Thursday, March 9 at 6:30 p.m.

Can't attend this meeting?
Learn more at gswo.org/join
Or contact Amanda Irwin, amandairwin@gswo.org
513-619-1361